

THE GEORGE WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY

Washington, D.C. 20052 / Department of Romance Languages & Literatures / (202) 676-6330

October 11, 1984

Professor José Ferrater Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, Pa. 19085

Dear Professor Mora:

I wish to thank you very much for your evaluation of the work of my colleague, Professor Pilar Saenz. Your commentary will be helpful to this University as it makes promotion decisions. The outside evaluation is essential.

If any of us at George Washington University can be helpful to you at any time in a similar endeavor, please do not hesitate to call on us.

Sincerely,

John A. Frey,

Chairman

JAF/eon